
From: kelsiebork@gmail.com
To: admin@housinghubmn.com
Subject: trash at 594 Lawson Ave W St. Paul
Date: Monday, January 2, 2023 1:13:02 PM

To whom it may concern,

I live next door to a building you manage and the tenants have been piling up their trash in the part
of the alley that I’m responsible for. The city sent me a summary abatement order requesting the
items be moved. Can whoever is responsible for the trash/recycling at this building please take care
of it and find a better solution for the tenants‘ trash going forward? I spoke on the phone with
someone at Housing Hub a couple weeks ago and they said the maintenance person would be out to
pick up the items. I’ve included photos of the issue. Also, the recycling carts pictured are not mine
either but are placed in my part of the alley.

Thanks,
Kelsie
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